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Anyone can join Spanish Club as it brings our students together in order to 
fulfill a common goal which is to carry out philanthropic work. Our mission 
is to help a young girl living in Colombia. We hold bake-sales every month 
in order to raise enough money to fulfill our philanthropic work. In order to 
stay an active member of Spanish Club, students must maintain a minimum 
of ten hours of participation within the club. Students can receive credit for 
these hours by attending meetings, bringing in goods for bake-sales, and 
helping organize for Carnaval in February. Our major event, Carnaval, is 
organized by Spanish Club. It is an event where active members can 
participate, socialize, have fun, and taste the many different types of 
Spanish cuisine and goods that many Spanish-speaking countries has to 
offer.  
 
Meetings are generally held on Mondays or Wednesdays in room 257.  We 
have bake sales once or twice every month in order to help us raise 
enough money to fulfill our philanthropic work.  


